
Water Main Flushing
3rd Wednesday & Thursday between 9am-4pm3rd Wednesday & Thursday between 9am-4pm

April 17 + 18
June 19 + 20
August 21 + 22
October 16 + 17

May 15 + 16
July 17 + 18
September 18 + 19

Swimming Lesson Registration is scheduled to begin mid-April!  
Watch             for more details!

Looking to play a sport or rent a facility in Grunthal?! Check out the link
below for all the programs currently running or see which facilities are

available to rent for your next event!
app.univerusrec.com/hanoverpub/courses/index.asp

Note: You must create a client account in order to register for programs or
rent a facilities. For registration help, email:  rec@hanovermb.ca
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The LUD of Grunthal is switching to Curbside Compost pick up!  

The enclosed utility bill is for 
the billing period of

 January 1, 2024 - March 31, 2024

Due date: April 30, 2024

Tax bills have not been sent out quite yet.
Expect to see them mid-May or June.

If you have not received a tax bill by July
15th, please contact our office.

Due date for taxes
 Thursday, October 31, 2024

Due date for taxes
 Thursday, October 31, 2024

Curbside Compost
will be picked weekly

from your curb just like
garbage and recycling

on THURSDAYS
between these dates.

Recycling
Garbage

PLEASE HAVE BINS OUT BEFORE 7AM OR NIGHT
BEFORE! Remember to bring your bins back to your
home as soon as possible to avoid them becoming

damaged or in the way for grass cutting/snow removal!

FRIDAYs

Automated Curbside Compost bins will replace the community compost depot and
offer the optional, weekly service to residential properties, right at your curb instead!

28 Westland Dr.
Mitchell MB R5G 2N9

www.hanovermb.ca

N E W S

general@hanovermb.ca
204-326-4488

Has your contact
information changed?

Let us kno
w!

starting THURSDAY  MAY 9TH

FLIP OVER FOR MORE INFO AND HOW TO RECEIVE A BIN!FLIP OVER FOR MORE INFO AND HOW TO RECEIVE A BIN!

SPRING 2024
May 9 - June 13

FALL 2024
September 5 - October 31

Between 7am - 7pm



CALL our office 204-346-7129 ext 0

E-MAIL worksandoperations@hanovermb.ca
(include your name, physical address and bin size preference)

(if leaving a message, include your name, physical address 
   and bin size preference (Large = 96gal Small = 64gal)OR

ORDER YOUR COMPOST BIN NOW!
Compost Bins will be

delivered to residents during the
week of April 15th

Bins will continue to be delivered
as time allows after April 15.

C O M I N G  T O  G R U N T H A L

NOTE: Curbside compost service is provided to
RESIDENTIAL properties only located within the

LUD Grunthal boundaries. 

If you are unsure if you qualify, call or email!

The LUD of Grunthal is switching to Curbside Compost pick up!  

Automated Curbside Compost bins will replace the community compost depot
and offer the optional, weekly service to residential properties, right at your curb instead!

You must call or email in order to receive a compost bin as it is an optional service.

starting THURSDAY  MAY 9TH

Grass clippings
Leaves
Weeds (without seeds)
Garden waste
Peat moss

Branches, wood chips or sawdust

Herbicide-treated grass clippings

Perennial and seed-bearing weeds

Diseased plants

Pet manure

Metal

Plastic

Curbside Compost will be picked up
weekly from your curb just like

garbage and recycling on THURSDAYS

SPRING 2024
May 9 - June 13

FALL 2024
September 5 - October 31

Between 7am - 7pm


